
  

  AAe/SS/026 R00 10/20 

SAFETY MEMO 
TO: ALL AAE STAFFS  

DATE: 21/11/2024 

REFERENCE: AAe/SMS/SM/18/2024 

SUBJECT: RADIOGRAPHY TESTING (X-RAY) ON 9M-FYF AIRCRAFT AT HANGAR 77 
 

INTRODUCTION: 

Please be informed that EPIC Aero together with AIROD Aerospace Technology Sdn Bhd 
NDT team will carry out X-RAY job on 9M-FYF Aircraft at Hangar 77 on 23rd November 2024. 
Due to the potential radiation hazard, which poses risk to human health, all AAe staff are 
required to vacate the premises before the inspection begins. Your cooperation in ensuring a 
safe environment for this activity is greatly appreciated. 
 
The details of the activity is as follows: 
 
Activity: RADIOGRAPHY TESTING (X-RAY) ON 9M-FYF AIRCRAFT 
Location: Hangar 77 
Date: 23 November 2024 (Saturday) 
Time: 1800Hrs – 0200Hrs 
 
 AAe NDT Team Co-ordinator – Mr. Yazid Yeop ( 019-2283882) 
 Safety Executive On Standby – Mr. Johan Darbi (017-2652959) 

 
ACTION 
 

1. Managers and Supervisors are kindly requested to remind the staff within their respective 
departments to vacate the premise during the specified operational hours mentioned 
above. 
 

2. During the operation, the area will be cordoned off to prevent unauthorized access and 
ensure that no other individuals enter the facility. 
 

This memo serves as guidance for all AAe Staff concerning radiation protection. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Note: If you have any queries regarding the X-Ray job, please contact the person in 
charge mentioned above. 
 

  
Mohd Borhan Bin Ahamad 
Airod Aerospace Technology 
AAe Safety Manager 
Cc; Accountable Manager 
      Chief Operating Officer 
      Head of Operation 
      Head of Quality Assurance 


